
April 29, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Appropriations Subcommittee on 

Labor, HHS, and Education 

2358-B Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Subcommittee on 

Labor, HHS, and Education 

2358-B Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Re: Community Project Funding Request for Whitpain Township 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $220,416 in funding for Whitpain Township in fiscal year 2023 through the 

Interior Subcommittee and the Environmental Protection Agency State and Tribal Assistance 

Grants. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Ambler Alley Storm Sewer Project, located at 

960 Wentz Road, Blue Bell, PA 19422. 

 

The funding would be used for to install storm sewer piping along Ambler Alley. The proposed 

storm sewer project will assist with alleviating existing drainage concerns along Ambler Alley 

which will benefit the community by capturing and providing proper drainage of stormwater 

runoff. In addition, as the Ambler Alley roadway is set to serve as a direct access road off the 

proposed Wissahickon Park property, making the roadway more structurally sound from a 

stormwater management perspective, which is both important and beneficial to the surrounding 

community. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Madeleine Dean 

Member of Congress 
 


